CORRESPONDENCE
11/19/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12547-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 4:39 PM

To: '‘Rob Lane'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Comment on Florida Docket No. 20200139-WS

Good Afternoon, Rob Lane

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139-WS and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Rob Lane <rob@rangeronline.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 11:33 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Comment on Florida Docket No. 20200139-WS

I would like to make a public comment on this proposed rate increase with an emphatic NO. We have already
seen our rates go up drastically in the last 5 years, and we are all struggling to make ends meet during this very
difficult time.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Kind regards,

Robert Lane

142 Lea Ave
Longwood, FL 32750
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